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Question Re: Sustainable Projects Fund

Whereas both the SSMU and the McGill Administration have made commitments to
creating a culture of sustainability at McGill.

Whereas there is no formal structure set in place to foster collaboration on new
sustainability projects between students and the Administration.

Whereas student groups nor the Administration currently have the capacity to effectively
plan, finance and implement large scale, culture changing, consensus based sustainability
projects.

Do you agree that McGill University should create a Sustainable Projects Fund, which
will be available to all members of the McGill community and governed by a consensus
based parity committee, with equal representation from students and the University?

Do you further agree to institute a fee starting in the Winter semester 2010 and ending in
the Winter semester 2013 of $0.50 per credit per student per semester (up to 15 credits),
conditional on matching contributions under the responsibility of McGill University, in
order to establish this fund?

Plebiscite Question Re: Coursepacks

Whereas the production of course packs has recently been brought under the full
responsibility of McGill University.

Whereas the University has expressed interest in moving towards more online course
materials.

Whereas online course materials are easily distributed and promote environmental
sustainability.

Whereas paper course packs are convenient but have a large cost, environmental impact,
and are less easily distributed.

Would you prefer that course materials to be moved completely online?
(Note: this is a non-binding plebiscite)
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Plebiscite Question Re: Release of the Exam Schedule

Whereas the earliest possible release of the exam schedule would allow students to
properly plan their Winter and Summer travel.

Whereas the date of the release of the exam schedule is dependent on the finalization of
course rosters.

Whereas the process of assigning exam rooms can only commence once add/drop period
1S over.

Do you agree that the add/drop period should be shortened to allow for an earlier release
of the exam schedule?
(Note: this is a non-binding plebiscite)
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